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AMERICAN COUNCIL 
INSTITUTE OF PACIFIC RELATIONS

129 East 5 2d Street, New York City
(Top Floor)

Ray Lyman Wilbur, Chairman 
Miss Ada M. Comstock, Vice-Chairman 
Thomas W. Lamont, Vice-Chairman 
Jerome D. Greene,Treasurer 
Edward C. Carter, Secretary

Telephone, Plaza 4700

November 30, 1927.

Dear Sir Arthur,

In addition to the dinner at 7*30 on the evening of 
December thirteenth, we want you to keep two other appointments.

i1 irst• a meeting of the Research Committee of the 
American Council which is to be held from 10:00 to 12:30 at the 
residence of Mrs. John D. Rockefeller, Jr., at 10 West 54 Street, 
ohotwell will be in the chair • A full attendance is expected 
and our aim wil1 be to get Sir Frederick to give us a very intimate 
account of what steps, if any, should be taken with reference to 
the proposed research projects regarding (a) Shanghai, (b) Manchuria, 
and (c) other Chinese problems.

Second; We want you to attend a luncheon meeting of the 
new Board of Trustees of the American Council, which is also to be 
held at Mrs. Rockefeller’s from 1:00 to 2;30. This will give you 
a furtner opportunity to see the beginnings of our new organization 
and will give 
of what

the opportunity to get from you a little picture 
progress is being made in Canada. Whyte and Tsurumi will 

be present at this luncheon.
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Sincerely yours, I

!
IE. C. Carter. I
IGeneral Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G. 

McGill University 
Montreal, Canada.
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